

## Y. M. C. A. Officers



Solem

Nelson

Wardeberg

Among the several organizations maintained at the school, there is one that always receives the loyal support of the students and faculty as well. This organization is the Young Men's Christian Association. It consists of an active body of young men who are desirous of improving their moral standards as well as school life.

Meetings are held regularly each week in Senior Hall parlor for the purpose of devoting time to a discussion of school problems, especially in regard to their improvement. On Sunday mornings a Bible Class is held in Stephens Hall parlor, and on Sunday evenings speakers are secured to give short talks to the entire student body. Due credit must also be given to the Y. W. C. A. for assisting in the work of securing these speakers.

We were very fortunate this year in having Lester Howard, the state Y. M. C. A. secretary, visit school and look into the work of this branch of the Y. M. C. A. He was very enthusiastic over the work accomplished, and spoke very favorably in our behalf.

We feel that this little organization of students tends to bring us into a closer fellowship with each other, and the work and time spent is well worth while.